
Kulzer. Edward 

From: wallace.millett@hscpoly.com 
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 4:34 PM 
To: Kulzer, Edward 
Subject: RE: HSC Stuck Shutter Letter 

Hemlock Semiconductor Corporation Confidential - INTERNAL 

Good Afternoon Ed, 

I have received e-mails from three management personnel, and included in one is information from the gentleman who 
oversees Hemlock Semiconductor's security. All four (and myself) recommend leaving the letter as it stands with the 
word proprietary on the document. When reporting the stuck shutter to the NRC, I was trying to be complete with the 
information I sent to you, not knowing for sure just how much information you required. We at Hemlock Semiconductor 
consider the information sent to you as "Intellectual Property". We have fierce competition in our industry from the 
Chinese, Koreans, and Germans. I did not realize this information goes out on the Internet where the public can access it. 

Being that you mentioned to me over the phone that the option is available to us to not have this information put on a 
public website, HSC would be appreciative if the information sent to you were not posted on a public website. 

Any questions, feel free to call or e-mail me. 

Thanks. Wallace 
HSC Radiation Safety Officer 

From: MILLETT, WALLACE (WPMILLE2) 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 6:00 PM 
To: Ed Kulzer 
Subject: RE: HSC Stuck Shutter Letter 

Hemlock Semiconductor Corporation Confidential- INTERNAL 

Good Afternoon Ed, 

I was hoping to have received by now a reply from three individuals to whom I e-mail my question regarding the use of the 
word proprietary. 

I have received one reply. Let me hope for a reply from the other two by tomorrow. Thank you for your patience. 

Wallace 

From: MILLETT, WALLACE (WPMILLE2) 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 10:47 AM 
To: Ed Kulzer 
Subject: HSC Stuck Shutter Letter 

Hemlock Semiconductor Corporation Confidential - INTERNAL 

Good Morning Ed, 
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mailto:wallace.millett@hscpoly.com


Thank you for granting some time for me to check with my supervision regarding the word "proprietary" on the stuck 
shutter letter I faxed to the NRC yesterday. 

Much appreciated. 

Wallace 

Wallace P. Millett 

HSC Radiation Safety Officer 

Maintenance Engineering 

Hemlock Semiconductor Corp. 

12334 Geddes Road I P.O. Box 80 

Hemlock, Michigan 48626 

Office # (989) 301-6075 

Cell # (989) 436-5974 

e-mail: wallace.millett@hscpoly.com 
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